
Dear Ms. Seiler: 
   I would like you to suppress S. 1573, as a major assault on our rights to annex land into our UGB's based on 
what our communities can afford. Real estate developers shouldn't have the power to simply force 
gargantuan subdivisions on us if we can't provide the infrastructure. This bill is typical of what Democrats do 
whenever they think no one is looking, and putting an automatic emergency clause on nearly every bill 
indicates how much they can't stand the idea of the people being the final word, 
    I strongly suggest you drop this bill. Even in Oregon, the citizens have tired of being dominated by arrogant, 
top down, control fanatics, as our rejection of driver cards for illegal aliens should have shown. This session 
was supposed to have been for tuning the budget, not muting the voice of  the people. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lyneil Vandermolen 

 


